
June 23rd, 2024 
 

Welcome!  We enjoy open seating, so 
please, sit where you feel comfortable, and  

meet a new friend. 
 
Today’s Greeters are Betty Thomas and  
    Doris Liscombe. 
 
Biblos and Announcements Reader is Nathan 
Blesse 
 
Bible Study is on hiatus until Sept 18th.    
 

Coffee Time 
   Please join us after today’s service for 
refreshments in the Hall.  Brought to you by 
Congregational Life 
 

Summer Holidays 
Reminder that the summer holidays will for the 
month of July.  There will be no services.  Meetings 
and rentals will continue.  Please note that for the 
month of July, pastoral care is being covered by Rev 
Michelle Brotherton from St Paul’s.  You can reach 
her at St Paul’s United (905) 623-7361 
or 
michelle.brotherton@stpaulsunited.com 
 

 

Stewards  
Our Plant sale was a big success!  Over the summer, 
keep any items in mind, for the Christmas Bazaar. 

 
FunScript Orders 

FunScript orders will be taken over the month of July.  
See Marlene for more information.  Forms can be 
dropped by the church in the locked mailbox, in the 
Emily St Entrance.   

 
 

We are now live streaming. 
Please look for us on our YouTube channel  
 
http://bit.ly/47uMdHt 
 
 Or go to YouTube and Search:  
Newcastle United Church 
 
Service will begin streaming at 10:25 
 
 

We appreciate all donations and can 
accept PAR, envelope givings, and e-
transfer at nucemailtransfer@gmail.com 
or through CanadaHelps.  You can scan 
our QR code to the left to donate. If you 
have any questions please contact Susan 
at 289-927-6297 or 

treasurer@newcastleunitedchurch.org  
Thank you for your donations which make our 
continued ministry possible. 
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